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The City of Greenville will fully reinstate parking enforcement on Monday, September 6, 2021.  To acquire a lease 

or residential parking permit application, or inquire as to parking regulations, please visit online at 

www.parking.greenville.gov  

This flyer serves as a Warning Notification for vehicles parked in violation of the City of Greenville Code of 

Ordinance.  This flyer is being distributed to allow the public time to get acclimated to resumed enforcement and 

acquire the appropriate permits.   

A two-week informational period will start on Monday, August 2, 2021 and will continue until Friday, August 13, 

2021. Warning flyers will be placed on all vehicles in violation of Greenville Code of Ordinances, unless a safety 

violation is noted.  The area of enforcement for this notification will be the Uptown area along with the Residential 

Permit Parking area (TRUNA).  This includes all on street and off street (parking lots) parking in the areas affected.   

A three-week warning citation period will begin on Monday, August 16, 2021, and will continue until Friday, 

September 3, 2021.  Parking Enforcement will begin issuing warning citations and continuing to place the warning 

flyers on all vehicles in violation.   

With the exception of safety violations, drivers who violate parking ordinances before September 6, 2021 will 

receive a warning with no payment required.  Below are some of the safety violations that will result in a citation 

without prior warning:  

• Using Streets for Storage Prohibited 
• Parking Left of Curb 
• Parking on the sidewalk 
• Parking in a No Parking Zone 
• Parked within 30 feet of a stop sign 
• Parked within 30 feet of an intersection 
• Parked within 15 feet of a fire hydrant 
 

Beginning Monday, September 6, 2021, citations will be issued for all violations throughout the Uptown and the 

Residential Permit Parking Areas.   

If you need further assistance please contact the City of Greenville’s Parking Enforcement Division at  

(252) 329-4455. 
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